
 

 

Dear Registrant, 

 

Thank you for attending the recent National Risk Assessment briefing on March 27th 2025. 

We’re pleased to inform you that the presentation is now available on the Compliance 

Commission’s website. 

 

The presentation can be accessed via our website via: Presentations - Compliance Commission 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Yours Truly, 

 

 
 

Andrew Strachan 

Inspector                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                     

 

 

            Issued: April 9th, 2025                                           

The Compliance Commission of    
The Bahamas  

   N O T I C E  

     Re: NRA SUMMARY OF KEY FINDINGS FOR THE DNFBP SECTOR- April 9th 

2025 
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